
 

Free pediatric rehab screening 
WADENA, Minn. – May. 18, 2021 – Tri-County Health Care will be hosting a free pediatric rehab screening 
on May 25 from 4-6 p.m. at the Wadena Rehabilitation Clinic. The purpose of this screening is to identify areas 
of concern that may need further evaluation. Parents will also meet with rehab staff members, including 
physical therapists, occupational therapists and a speech-language pathologist. 

After checking in, the child will have 10 minutes with physical and occupational therapy, then 10 minutes with 
speech. After the screening, the parents will receive feedback on their next steps. 

Appointment time slots are limited. Please call 218-631-7475 to schedule a free screening. Learn more at 
TCHC.org. 

Tri-County Health Care requires masking and social distancing during visits and appointments. 

 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 
care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics, orthopedics and 
rehabilitation. Tri-County Health Care operates a hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties 
of Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail through five satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, 
Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 

### 

 


